
Thursday, February 14, 2019 
 

Happy Valentines Day! 
 
No School 
Tomorrow, Friday, February 15 and Monday, 
February 18 are no school days in observance 
of President’s Day.  School resumes on 
Tuesday, February 19. 
 
Boys Basketball ​Postponed 
Tonight's previously scheduled boys basketball 
game with Edgerton has been postponed to 
Thursday, February 21.  Parent’s night will be 
held that night as well. 
 
FFA Week February 19-22 
Tuesday-Green or Red Day 
Wednesday-Hat/Bandana Day 
Thursday-Farmer Day (Staff/Student 
Breakfast served by FFA Students) 
Friday- FFA Jackets/Shirts Day and Drive a 
tractor/four wheeler/snowmobile to school. 
 
MAKE SURE TO READ THE ARTICLE on 
PAGE TWO--Should I talk to my kids about 
vaping? 
 
Link to ​Revised​ 2018-2019 School Year 
Calendar! 
 
Mathcounts 
Jr. High Mathcounts team participated in the 
Marshall event today!  Way to compete! 
 
NAEP TESTING 8th Graders 
HBC 8th graders were able to successfully 
complete their NAEP Testing on Tuesday, 
February 12.  Way to go 8th Graders! 
https://nces.ed.gov/nationsreportcard/ 
 

Jr. High Girls and Boys Basketball 
Congratulations to the HBC Jr. High Boys and 

Girls Basketball teams on the completion of 
their season!  Way to go! 

 

Super Saturdays Basketball  
Girls Games on Saturday, February 23 
Boys  Games on Saturday, March 2 More 

information will be coming! 
 

Girls Basketball makeup game against SW 
Christian will be played at SW Christian in 
Edgerton, Tuesday, February 19. 

 

Valentine's Day Raffle 
Brenda Plimpton​ is the winner of the drawing 

and will receive: 
● One night stay Grand Falls Casino 
● 2 Buffets 
● Bouquet of Flowers 
● $50 Meat Bundle 

  Thank you to all that purchased tickets for this 
fundraiser! 

 

TRAP TEAM 
If your son or daughter is interested in 
participating on the trap team this year, there 
will be an informational meeting on Thursday 
February 21st at 7:00 pm in the High School 
Commons area. This is for students currently 
in grades 8-12 

 
Upcoming Events 
● February 15-February 18 No School Presidents 

Weekend 
● February 19 School back in Session 
● Mid Quarter is Wednesday, February 21 

 

Bullying Reporting—Utilize this link to report 
bullying. h​ttps://goo.gl/XDEiHT 

 
Please call the H-BC Secondary School office with 
questions, ph 507-962-3240, or 866-962-3240, or 
email me at ​t.holthaus@isd671.net  
Mr. Holthaus 
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